

T3 Group Conscience Meeting Minutes

June 28, 2026

Attendance: Members = 23, Chairpersons = 12, Zoom = 2

Secretary's Report – Amy T.

- May 2026 minutes were approved.
-

Treasurer's Report – Lindsey M.

- Report attached.
 - Approx. \$1600 short on prudent reserve
 - GSO & Pink can donations will go out in July for quarterly payment.
 - Question came up about posting financials on T3 website.
-

GSR Report – Jackie W.

- Meeting guide app has reached capacity so district purchased the "Everything AA" app. It is yellow with a triangle in it.
 - 7th Tradition contributions are down 6%, 34% of active groups contribute to GSO.
 - Prudent reserve is at approx. 5 months; goal is to have prudent reserve at 9-12 months.
 - 5th Edition was approved with some minor editorial changes. It should be available by the end of the year. (26 new stories, 30 removed, 12 from 4th edition will be in the 5th, 2 appendices will be expanded - Medical View and Religious Views. The word Eskimo will be replaced with a nonracial term.)
-

Literature Chair Report – Brian B.

- Thanks Jim M. for keeping literature supply stocked.
 - Brian will update price list and get to secretary.
-

Steering Committee Report – Frank K.

- Frank repaired an A/C wire and replaced a light in the supply room.

Institutional Representative Report – Rory L.

- Continues to spread the word about Alcoholics Anonymous everywhere he goes.
 - Happy to report he is seeing people from his travels here at T3.
-

Technology Report – Maggie S.

- All is well with website.
 - Working to get treasurer's report accessible on T3 website with a password.
-

Speaker Chair Report – Joan (temporary chair)

- 10-15 people in attendance for speaker night.
 - Kali will be speaking on July 11th.
 - Still need a speaker chair person.
 - Joan proposed a speaker chair guideline document and was passed by group conscience.
-

Cake Night Chair Report – Heather & Kali (temporary chairs)

- Laura W. is stepping down as Cake Night Chair.
 - Heather & Kali. volunteered to cover July Cake night.
-

Archives Chair Report – Larry S.

- Good input about display at the anniversary party.
 - Looking for stories for the archives. The five stories in archives are all males; would be nice to get female stories. See Larry if interested in sharing your story.
 - Larry will reach out to Pete G. to see if he is in possession of any additional stories.
-

Anniversary Chair Report – Brian M.

- Anniversary went well. Food was a success.
- Financials not finalized but looks like we broke even.
- Record ticket sales this year!

Grapevine Chair Report – Brian M.

- Sign up for paper and/or electronic version of the Grapevine for great stories.

Supply & Pop Chair Report – Fran O.

- Going well, continues to stock up pop & coffee.
- Thanks to Kevin for helping to keep an eye on supplies.

Cleaning Chair Report – Steve B.

- Will need help with cleaning, buffing and waxing floors in the next month or so. See Steve if you are willing to help.

Old Business

New Business

- Cake Night chair & Speaker chair positions are open to Tradition 3 members, if anyone is interested in these positions please attend the next Group Conscience meeting July 26th after the 8:30 meeting.
 - There is a proposal to add a 12 noon, Monday through Friday meeting and a Sunday 7pm meeting at Tradition 3. Formats for these meetings will be voted on in next months group conscience meeting.
-